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Stokers Siding Public School 
Flood Recovery Update August 2022 

Wednesday 31 August 2022 

 

Work to repair and remediate flood-affected spaces and facilities at Stokers Siding Public School is expected to be 
completed in the next month. 

Stokers Siding Public School suffered mould damage to classrooms in Block F, while the General Assistant’s shed, 
paved areas and play spaces were damaged from flood waters in February and March 2022. 

Students were able to continue learning at the school from Term 2 in unaffected areas, while repair and 
remediation works to flood-damaged spaces and facilities were undertaken by the department and contractors. 

Students and staff will move back into the repaired classrooms once sink and cupboard areas have been fixed and 
blinds have been installed on the windows and doors. 

Works continuing over the coming weeks include: 

• installing the practical activity areas (inc. sinks and cupboards) 

• window and door blind installation 

• hygienists to monitor condensation levels 

• provide additional bark softfall  

• flood-affected section of the fixed playground equipment to be replaced. 

Delays caused by wet weather, availability of trades and resource shortages have unfortunately resulted in the 
work taking longer than expected to complete. 

 

We thank you for your patience while this work is undertaken. 
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